
Hello Members of the Health and Human Services,

My name is Tiffany Ormonde and I reside in District 31. I am asking you to please render a Do
Pass on house HB1502.

It is discrimination to decline services dependent on a vaccine status. We should not be bullied
into an experimental injection. We do not know the long term effects of this yet. The vaccine
has NOT been shown to stop the spread of covid. We have seen spikes in “unknown causes of
death” in young people, increases in blood clots, increases in abnormal menstrual cycles,
etc…yet we should be forced to take this or we cannot receive care??? We are choosing to do
what is right for OUR BODIES to keep ourselves HEALTHY AND SAFE and we should have
that choice! I strongly encourage you to think long and hard about this one.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

Tiffany Ormonde


